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Danielle Fitch

From: Mark Reinken
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 9:00 AM
To: Danielle Fitch
Subject: FW: Annual Financial Report Accepted

 
 
Mark D. Reinken 
Ginoli & Company Ltd 
President 
7625 N. University, Suite A 
Peoria, IL   61614-8303 
(309) 671-2350  phone 
(309) 671-5459  fax 
mreinken@ginolicpa.com 
 

From: Illinois State Board of Education <illinoisstateboardofeducation@ISBE.net>  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 8:59 AM 
To: Mark Reinken <MReinken@ginolicpa.com> 
Subject: Annual Financial Report Accepted 
 
The 2022 Annual Financial Report (AFR) form for 26-029-0010-26-Astoria CUSD 1 has been accepted by the School 
Business Services Department as of 1/30/2023 8:59:21 AM  
 
If you determine a revised AFR needs to be submitted for the school district, please log back into the system and submit 
the AFR. The original AFR must be in "accepted" status for you to submit a revised AFR. If the AFR is not in "accepted" 
status, please contact School Business Services so the staff can reject the original AFR before it is processed.  
 
Disclaimer:  
"Accepted" status means School Business Services staff has processed the completed, original AFR form from the 
auditor. The AFR financial data is loaded into a database and the original AFR is posted to ISBE's website. The auditor is 
responsible for the accuracy of the data submitted.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the School Business Services Department at finance1@isbe.net or 217-785-
8779. 


